
From: Stock, William
Sent: 12/30/2010 3:21:30 PM
To: 'pac@cpuc.ca.gov' (pac@cpuc.ca.gov); 'rwc@cpuc.ca.gov' (rwc@cpuc.ca.gov);

'am3@cpuc.ca.gov' (am3@cpuc.ca.gov)
Redacted RedactedCc:
Redacted

Bcc:
Subject: Pipeline 2020 Briefing 

Richard:

We are scheduled to brief you on the latest on the Pipeline 2020 project on January 5. Originally it was 
going to focus on the emergency response part of the program. Randy Livingston wants to provide you 
with an update on the other parts of the program too. This will be in advance of him giving PHMSA and 
others in DC updates on the program in mid-January. He has also asked that Paul Clanon attend if he 
is interested and can fit it in. As a result I am copying him on this note and will work to see if he can 
make it.

Let me know if you have ant questions on this.

Bill
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